
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Date: 21.11.2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

It’s that time of year again when our Year 1 and 2 children are practising their songs for our 

annual Christmas carol concert. This will take place on Thursday 14th December 2023.  

 

 

Like last year, the carol concert will be outside on the Year 2 playground for you to watch 

so do please wrap up warm! We will start the carol concert at 2.15pm with the top 

playground gates from Delamere drive opening at 2.00pm.  

 

 

The children are super excited about this and have been practicing already. Christmas music 

is beginning to be heard everywhere in school. Each year group will be singing 4 songs each 

and 2 joint ones. We hope to see you there! 

 

  

Thank you for your continued support 

 

 

Mrs E Rushen-Gough 

Principal 

 


